
KUDOS

“Our office moved out of O’Brien Hall last week where we had been temporarily 

located for almost a year. Adele Clayton (known to us as “Margo”) looked after 

us in O’Brien. Margo always greeted us with a smile and was more than willing 

to do anything we asked of her. I have never worked in such a clean location 

at Dalhousie (I have been at Dal for 22 years). Margo genuinely seems to 

enjoy her work – even humming as she mops the floors – and certainly took 

pride in keeping our workplace as clean as she would keep her own 

home. Dalhousie is very fortunate to have such a dedicated employee. We 

will miss her in our new location.” 
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